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TURKISH EMBASSY IN KUALA LUMPUR KEDUTAAN TURKI KUALALUMPUR

16 March 2011

Mr, Seen Thien Choong

Education Marketing Division
Department of Higher Education

Ministry of Higher Education of Malaysia

Dear Mr. Seen,

€ With refersnce to your leiter dated 11 March 2011 and Ref. No. JPT
(BPP1000/016/032,j1d.5 (31), I would like to: inform you that in principle all Malaysian
universities, public or private, which are recognized by Malaysian Government are recognized
by the Turkish Government,

Applications are accepted and assessed individually by the Council of Higher
Education of Turkey.

Hach year our Embassy sends an updated list of universities recognized by Malaysian
Government to the Council for their reference. In this regard, it would be highly appreciated if
you could send us a complete and updated list.

Youss sincerely,
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Yasin Temizkan
Deputy Chief of Mission
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